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Sponsor Statement: Ohio Council of Community Schools (OCCS) uses various methods to evaluate the school’s performance including published tests and 
other academic scores such as the Ohio Department of Education Local Report Card and supporting data.  OCCS regional representatives visit our partner 
schools regularly ensuring compliance with federal, state, and contractual requirements.  The results of this monitoring for the 2020-2021 school year are 
published in the 2020 Ohio Council of Community Schools Annual Report, available after November 30 at www.ohioschools.org 

We expect to continue this trend over the coming years, as a result of our commitment to improving literacy 

and numeracy for all students at Stepstone Academy.  

 Jim Dombrowski- Superintendent 

 

 

 

The Ohio Department of Education has again elected to not issue grades for schools, due to the impact 

of the pandemic. However, at Stepstone Academy we do understand there are many important 

measures of success. We are encouraged by being able to provide in-person instruction throughout the 

pandemic and want to celebrate the accomplishments of student progress in this unprecedented time.  

Stepstone Academy is proud to announce that in the last year our students grew in the area of Literacy, 

and remained constant in the area of Numeracy, unlike other districts that saw subsequent declines.  

The following is a snapshot of our data from recent literacy growth:  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

Annual Report 

 

http://www.ohioschools.org/

